

Chico Unified School District

THE CITRUS BOBCHAT

Citrus Elementary School

October 26, 2015

Rachel A. Tadeo, Principal

(530) 891-3107

Volume 79 Issue 9

Amber Ochoa, Editor

Important Dates

Oct 29....Spooky Science Night 5:30-7 PM Oct 30....Awards Assembly Nov 6.....Parent Conference Day - No School Nov 10...PTA 6 PM

Nov 11...Veteran's Day - No School

Dear Parents.

A student in our community remains in the hospital after engaging in what is known among students as "the eraser challenge". As this rather innocuous sounding game resulted in a serious illness, we want all parents to be aware of some of the dangerous games that have gained popularity both online and in communities across the nation.

The article below from Webmd.com, summarizes five of these "games".

http://www.webmd.com/parenting/features/dan gerous-games-parents-must-know-about

We encourage all parents to have discussions with their children about these and other activities in which students could inadvertently put themselves or others in danger.

Spooky Science Night

Citrus Elementary is having a science themed Spooky Science Night on October 29th from 5:30-7:00 PM. Students will participate in a few science activities and then can Trick or Treat though the main hall. Students may dress up in their Halloween costumes for the evening only, and must be accompanied by an adult. If you would like to donate candy for the event please drop it off in the office.





Girl Scouts Information Nights in Chico

If you are interested in joining the Girls Scouts, come and join them on one of the two nights available. Girls and their parents or guardians from all the schools are welcome. Don't forget to wear your costume!!

- Monday October 26th 6:15-7:15 PM
 - o Emma Wilson Elementary
 - o 1530 W. 8th Ave
 - Multipurpose room
- Thursday October 29th 6:15-7:15 PM
 - o Girl Scout Office
 - o 50 Landing Circle

Chico Parade of Lights

A big thank you goes out to all the parents and staff that came to our float party and showed up to go down the parade route with us at the Chico Parade of Lights. It was a great time and our float looked outstanding! Not even a little rain slowed us down. The parents and kids did a great job. The results for who won best school have not been made public as of yet. We will let everyone know what place we won as soon as the results are in. Thank you again for everyone's help in making our school so awesome! If anyone has taken pictures of the float or float party please email them to Sheila Anderson and5@sbcglobal.net



Remember: Citrus is a Latex Free School. Do not bring toys and soft rubber items from home.